
 

 

 
 

Safeguarding at Stamford Park 

Primary School 
 

At Stamford Park Primary School, we are committed to the 

safety and happiness of all our pupils and staff. If you are 

concerned about a child or an adult, please talk to: 

 
 

 

 

 

 Sarah Price 

Designated Safeguarding 

Lead 

 

 

   
Jackie Bogart 

Deputy Safeguarding Lead 
Antonio Spinola 

Deputy Safeguarding Lead 
Maria Ratnarajah 

Safeguarding Governor 



 

If you have a safeguarding concern out of school time, 

please contact sprice@spprimary.org.uk or 0161 928 

3608. 
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